
January 28, 2021
St. Louis County Juvenile Office 
Job Vacancy Announcement-Open Competitive


Position:		Youth Advocate

Status:		Part-Time (25 hours per week)

Location:                   Region I 

Duties:	An employee in this position and job class is responsible for performing work of moderate difficulty. Work is performed under the supervision of a Delinquency Services Manager and reviewed through direct observation and paperwork submitted for adherence to policies and procedures. Youth Advocates are responsible for monitoring, mentoring and providing supportive services to youth in the community, residential treatment, or the Detention Center. Works collaboratively with Deputy Juvenile Officers. Assigned to youth who reside throughout St. Louis County and, occasionally, in neighboring counties. Most contact occurs in families’ homes and during group or individual outings with youth (museum, sporting event, restaurant, community service event, etc.).    

Minimum 
Qualifications:	Graduation from an accredited college or university with a Bachelor’s degree in Social Work or a related behavioral science; or four years of responsible paraprofessional social service experience working with youth and/or families may be substituted in lieu of college; one year of experience working with youth is preferred; prior experience as a tracker, mentor or child care worker with youth is desirable; experience working with a culturally diverse population is also desirable; or any equivalent combination of experience and training. This position requires possession of a valid driver’s license, automobile insurance and reliable transportation. 
 
Salary:	$15.88/hour 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This position is eligible to receive 10% addition to pay effective January 12, 2020.

Note:	All applicants tentatively selected for this position will be required to submit to urinalysis to screen for illegal drugs prior to initial hire.  

Hours: 	Late afternoon, evening and weekend hours are required.  

To Apply:	Candidates wishing to apply should visit the following address and complete an online application by the end of the day on February 11, 2021.	https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/stlouis 
	


EOE.  Please contact the Human Resources Department at (314) 615-2959 (voice) or 
(314) 615-5889 (TTY) if you need any accommodations in the application process, or if you would like this posting in an alternative format.
